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Welcome back to new school year! 
I would like to thank all of the community for such a warm
welcome to the school as the new Principal. I am so grateful to
join such a wonderful community of respectful students, staff and
parents. What a wonderful school Bringelly Public School is.
I have had the privilege of visiting classrooms the last few weeks
and I have been amazed at how quickly the students have settled
into their learning. 
Welcome to our 2024 Kindergarten students and families. Our
Kookaburra class has started successfully with Mrs Hillhouse. Our
quick learners are settling in well and are enjoying making new
friends.

Our teachers have had a busy start to the new school year with
some research based training in InitialLit which is an evidence-
based whole-class literacy program providing all children with the
essential core knowledge and strong foundations to become
successful readers and writers.

On Wednesday 7th February, our students attended the annual
Swimming carnival. All students had a wonderful day and it was
pleasing to see so many students ‘have a go’ at swimming 50m.
All students displayed exceptional behaviour on the day and I
thank the available parents for their attendance.

I cannot wait to see what the next few weeks bring at Bringelly
Public School as I get to know all the students and enjoy the
amazing culture of this school.

Mrs Banfield

From the Principal

Term 1 Week 3 Newsletter

Upcoming
Events

19 Feb Canteen Open

21  Feb  P & C Meeting
Annual General Meeting

28 Feb Meet the Teacher

 

On the 21st February we will hold the
first P&C Meeting of the year. This
includes the AGM which all positions
become vacant and re-elected for
2024. I encourage parents to attend
to help or contribute to our wonderful
school in anyway possible.

P & C Update

School Bytes
At Bringelly Public School we are
moving towards using School Bytes as
our main source of communication.
Please ensure you have downloaded
the app and are able to use this
platform. If you require any assistance
please call the school office. 



Belonging at Bringelly



Parent Volunteers
Wanted 

We are looking for parent volunteers to assist with our gardens,
grounds and school environment.  If you have a spare hour or more
to assist with things such as weeding, whipper snipping, mowing, or
garden pruning we would love to hear from you. Please call Mrs
Banfield (Principal) on 4774 8271.

Seesaw
Classes will continue to use Seesaw in 2024 to share lessons and
celebrate learning in the classroom. Please make sure you have
downloaded the latest app and make sure to use the email you have
registered with the school so we can add you to your child’s account.
All students must have written permission to be part of this sharing
app.  For students who haven’t receive written permission yet the
office has sent out notes (if you didn’t get a note it is because you
have already signed up for your child)


